
M I N I S T R Y  
OF INTERIOR 

OF RUSSIAN FEDERATION To citizen Yakunin S.P.

Fourth department 
(Fourth department of MOI of Russia)

ul. B. Pionerskaya, 27/29, 
Moscow, 115054 

tel. 8 (499) 235-20-00, 8 (499) 235-06-16

2 011 Jfs 5 8/5-
Re №

PO Box 50, ul. Borisa Galushkina, 8/18, 61 
Moscow, 129301

This is to let you know that the section for economic security and anti-corruption 
of the Fourth department of MOI of Russia has conducted an inspection at your request, 
as a result of which it has been decided to redirect the inspection materials, according to 
their jurisdiction, to the GD MOI of Russia in Rostov region.

You can appeal this decision in the manner prescribed by Chapter 16 of the Code 
of Criminal Proceedings of Russia.

Head of police —=»— D. B.  Salimov

This letter in English is a translation of an original text of a document 
in Russian, the existence of which I hereby confirm.

President of YACONTO LLC 
Sergey P. Yakunin

E-MAIL: YACONTO@ M AIL.RU, W W W .YACONTO.RU  
Telefax: +7 (495) 686-9046, Mobile: +7-916-930-8718
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